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With the numerous problems we all have, there are politicians trying to pass even 

MORE gun laws…not to protect the student or the shopper or the church goer and 

more.  NO.. these supposed “2nd amendment” people are pushing for more laws to 

protect the gun toting  crazies who can’t get enough dangerous toys for their 

collection!  Pay attention people!  Stop these bills at the gate!  Presently, Oregon 

(Oregon, do you believe it???) has HB3513 on the table claiming it’s for suicide 

prevention.  So misleading!  I mean really…if you are thinking of suicide you 

shouldn’t a gun in the first place.  But the authors of the bill think that a person 

considering suicide should just hand their beloved gun to some trusted person for 

safe keeping is BONKERS!  It gets better…if said trusted friend harms or kills 

someone with that gun this bill says “It’s okay…no harm  No foul.”    Utter nonsense!    

 

STRONGLY OPPOSE!  

 

Signed, 

Susan Kane PCP from Multnomah County 


